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Comments: Upcoming planning development

 

Hi,

 

My name is Janice Shepherd and I live in Grand Junction. I am quite interested in the upcoming Forest Plan

development. 

 

 

I thought I'd start writing some mini-trip reports to remind me about what I'm observing while out hiking in GMUG.

I'm not sure if you'll be interested in receiving these. I'll be sharing them with some other hikers and public land

advocates who are interested in the GMUG plan.

 

 

Regards,

 

Janice Shepherd

970-241-7231

 

 

 


